
IMPORTANT, PLEASE READ CAREFULLY! 

 

 

Date:  June 15, 2018 

To:  Hunter Valley Residents 

From:  SBB Management Company & Board of Directors 

Re:  Insurance Claim and Damages 

 

This email is to make you aware that the insurance adjuster and crew will be 

inspecting Hunter Valley beginning on Monday, June 18th.  The first inspection will 

be brief as the adjuster will be simply spot checking to get an idea of the extent of 

the damage.  You may hear inspectors on your roof and see various people 

looking at the buildings throughout the week. 

Please do not report any damage to the inspectors or request that they look at 

your specific issue.  Please trust that all areas of the buildings will be looked at in 

time.  If you have interior damage or photos of exterior damage, please send 

them to me as soon as possible.  To date, I have only 6 reports. 

Please contact Debbie at SBB to report or email issues and damage: 

d.macziewski@sbbmanagement.com  

972-960-2800, ext. 394 

mailto:d.macziewski@sbbmanagement.com

